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OBJECTION.
 
I strongly object to the proposed changes for the Electorate of Corangamite.
The majority of the rural sections of the electorate should be retained, and done so as to contain
the required numbers for  population / voter requirements.
The southern sections of the city of Geelong should be mostly retained.
The proposed changes are too extreme.
The name of Corangamite should be retained.  It is extremely disrespectful to change the name.
 
Members of this electorate should be fully informed regarding proposed changes, possible
alternatives for the electorate shown, and the residents / voters  opinions sought.
 
I am an enroled voter in this electorate.
 
Roger McDonnell
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